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Meeting called to order at 9 AM

A. Meeting Opening
    1. Call to Order by School Board Chair

    2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools

B. Opening Comments - Board and Superintendent
    There were no opening comments

C. Workshop Topics
    1. Transportation Tier Update presented by Al Pantano, Director
         for Transportation; and Logan Lowery, Assistant Director for 
         Transportation

    2. Attendance Zoning Discussion presented by Nicole Cubbedge,
        Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations

    3. FSSAT Presentation presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior
        Director for School Services

    4. School Board Rule 6.231 presented by Frank Upchurch,
        School Board Attorney; and Cathy Hutchins, Associate 
        Superintendent for Human Resources

    5. School Improvement and Strategic Plan Thoughts, Presented
        by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools

D. Public Comment
    1. Pam Ryhd, 54 Mediterra, Ponte Vedra, Florida, 32081.
        Ms. Ryhd spoke about PVA rezoning.

    2, Tessa Halloran, 22 Bloom Lane, Ponte Vedra, Florida, 32081.
        Ms. Halloran spoke about neighborhood rezoning.

    3. Maureen Larkin, 108 Tidecrest Parkway, Ponte Vedra, Florida, 32081.
        Ms. Larking spoke about neighborhood rezoning.

    4. Amber King, 1587 Timber Trace, St. Augustine, Florida 32092.
        Ms. King spoke about high school rezoning.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
    Kelly Barrera thanked Superintendent Forson and staff for being 
    thoughtful in our approach to operate.

    Bill Mignon agreed with Superintendent Forson's position on the Strategic
    Plan.  He voiced concern regarding virtual FSA testing.

    Patrick Canan thanked all the staff for their presentations.  He 
    shared his appreciation for Mr. Allen's comments regarding transportation.

    Beverly Slough shared her appreciation for the staff presentations.
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    She commented the board was able to make sound decisions 
    based on detailed information that is given.

    Tim Forson thanked the board members for their patience and reminded
    them of the Executive Session beginning at noon.

F. Adjournment at 11:50 AM
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